Important information for passengers planning
flights to Georgia!

2021 24 july

All passengers intending to arrive in Georgia must fulfill the following requirements:

1 - Take the PCR test for the absence of a new coronavirus infection. The test must
be done no earlier than 72 hours prior to arrival in Georgia and must be written in
English. This requirement does not apply to children under 10 years of age.

The test must be approved in advance and registered using the link:
www.registration.gov.ge

2 - Before the flight, passengers must fill out an online form at the link:
https://registration.gov.ge/pub/form/8 protocol for arrivals in georgia/tk6157/

The form must be uploaded to a mobile phone or be in the hands of the passenger in
a printed version when checking in for the flight.

Passengers who do not fulfill the requirements will NOT be admitted to the Tashkent
- Thilisi flight.

An exception:

e Citizens of Georgia
e Passengers who have completed a full course of vaccination against COVID-19
and have a confirmation certificate of vaccination issued in English.

More details: https://www.uzairways.com/en/covid-19-0

Contact Center: +998 78 140 02 00 (around the clock).

Information service of «Uzbekistan Airways» JSC.
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